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Last November, the Vermont State Employees’ Retirement System’s Board of Trustees voted

to “authorize employer contribution rate increases of 0.5% each year for a period of four years

beginning 7/1/2022, to be offset by any increases in the employee contribution rate negotiated

with employee groups and approved by the Legislature.”

Click the link below to read State Treasurer Beth Pearce’s letter that lists the rates for

employers as of July 1, 2021.
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